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Hi All, 

  

A massive congratulations to all the participants that took part in last week’s Futsal 

Competition. 

  

It was excellent to see the players Futsal ability, sportsmanship throughout the event and 

that everyone seemed to be enjoying themselves. 

  

  

A big thank you to Holy Cross High School for the facility and providing volunteer 

referees. Also a thank you for the commitment from teachers and parents to bring the 

children to the competition. 

  

Kind Regards, 

  

Dan Green 

Apprentice Leisure Activator 

Chorley Council 

 

 

Our Team came a splendid 4th place with 

excellent effort and teamwork 

Well Done! 


